
NEW MEMBER ORIENTATION 

 

INTRODUCTION 

Welcome to the Lorain Rifle & Pistol Club and our outdoor range facility.  Formed in 1928, the 

Club has resided at this current location since 1944.  

We are pleased that you wish to join this Club and we hope your membership in this 

organization will be a long, enjoyable, and safe experience.  New friends that wish to share 

their appreciation of the shooting sports are a handshake away. 

There are no recorded firearms accidents in the Club’s long history.  Safety is no accident! 

LRPC is a shooting club that promotes marksmanship through safe range practices and the skills 

and attitude needed to create an environment of constant marksmanship improvement. 

OUR primary concern is safety and the desire to ensure everyone leaves this range free of 

injury. 

This is an enjoyable and challenging hobby or sport that requires a high level of concentration, 

discipline, and physical aptitude.  Errors in any of these may result in a disabling and even fatal 

situation.  Be aware of yourself and others around you at all times.  Know your skill 

limitations and the limitations of your equipment, firearms, and ammunition.  Compromise is 

unacceptable! 

There is NO stupid question…..the worst question is one that was never asked……. 

Ask for clarification at any time during or after the orientation if you are uncertain of the 

information being presented. You are held responsible for your actions as well as your guest’s 

actions while on Club property.   

Lastly, keep an open mind during this orientation and do not assume you know OUR range 

rules.  Many veteran shooters have joined before you with various shooting skill levels.  Many 

have had extensive formal training and regularly compete in various sanctioned matches.  Even 

these experienced shooters have praised LRPC for continuing and improving on the new 

member orientation program. 

Best Wishes and Safety, 

LRPC Board of Trustees 

 


